# STUDENT BULLETIN January 4, 1973

#### THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

But he that doeth truth cometh to the light, that his deeds may be made manifest, that they are wrought in God.

--John 3:21

#### INTERNATIONAL FOOD FAIR:

The all-school function for this quarter is soon going to happen . . . January 12, next Friday evening in the Cafeteria. Much has been planned for you -- an exciting array of international foods you will be served, unusual and interesting music and atmosphere you will enjoy as the emphasis of foreign missions is presented. See you there!

#### GRADES:

Autumn Quarter grade cards may be picked up at the Registrar's Office service counter.

# BASIC YOUTH CONFLICTS INSTITUTE:

It is time now to register for the Spring Seminar in Seattle (April 30 - May 4). The deadline for registering through the college is March 15th. Registration forms are available at the Registrar's office in Bronson Hall.

# FROM THE DEAN OF EDUCATION'S OFFICE:

If you are a student who (1) plans to graduate this year, (2) plans to continue his education at a graduate school or professional school, and (3) plans to seek financial aid to do so, you should be aware of GAPSFAS (Graduate and Professional School Financial Aid Service). Many such schools require that a GAPSFAS form be filed before considering a student for financial aids available. See Mr. Spradley for information and forms.

# COMING - DISTRICT SUPERINTENDENT LUNCHEONS:

A series of luncheons with District Superintendents and students from the states within the districts will be announced soon. If you are from Oregon, Montana, Idaho, Wyoming, Alaska or Washington, please watch for your luncheon date.

# CAR OWNERS:

It has been requested that all former students with various numbers of parking stickers from past years still on their car windows please remove these old stickers immediately as it is confusing for our campus officers. Thank you.

#### PUBLIC RELATIONS TEAMS AUDITION:

Preliminary auditions will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 23 in the Learning Center. Public Relations team status (not summer travel) can be attained from preliminary auditions. Final auditions will be held Wednesday, February 7, 1973. Perspective teams should sign up on the chart located in the lobby of the Administration Building and also obtain an application from the receptionist. Completed applications should be turned in to Mr. DeBock as soon as possible. Be prepared at auditions with two selections representative of the group's style. Up to four scholarships may be awarded each group for summer travel.

## STUDENT HEALTH CENTER:

Flu Immunization is available now during He 1th Center Hours beginning Monday, January 8, Monday 1:00 - 3:00, Wednesday 1:00 - 4:00, Friday 1:00 - 4:00, through the first week of February. The cost is \$1.00.

# CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES:

A choir director and organist are needed at Bellevue Highland Covenant Church. Contact Mr. Swaffield if interested.

The Colonial Baptist Church in Rainier Valley needs a choir director. Possible remuneration. Contact Mr. Swaffield.

#### JOB OPPORTUNITY:

A babysitter is needed one day a week from 12:00 to 5:00 p.m. Contact Mrs. Carol Broviack, SH 7-9274.